


DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Atlanta Regional Office 
61 Forsyth Street, Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
 
DIVISION OF M EDICAID & CHILDREN’S HEALTH OPERATIONS 
 
 
February 9, 2015 
 
Mr. Clyde L. Reese III, Esq. 
Medical Assistance Plans 
Georgia Department of Community Health 
2 Peachtree Street, NW, 40th Floor 
Atlanta, Georgia  30303 
 
Re:  Title XIX State Plan Amendment, GA 13-0028-MM7 
 
Dear Mr. Reese: 
 
Enclosed is an approved copy of Georgia’s State Plan Amendment (SPA) 13-0028-MM7, which 
was originally submitted to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on  
January 9, 2014. SPA 13-0028-MM7 establishes that one or more qualified hospitals are 
determining presumptive eligibility, and that the state is providing coverage for individuals 
determined presumptively eligible, in accordance with the Affordable Care Act.  The SPA was 
approved on February 6, 2015.  The effective date of this SPA is January 1, 2014. 
 
We understand that the state is still in the process of finalizing its system to support hospital 
presumptive eligibility and is estimating an implementation date of February 26, 2015. If any 
systems or other issues threaten this date, the state should inform CMS as soon as possible. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the new state plan pages and attachments to be incorporated within a 
separate section at the back of Georgia’s approved state plan. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Tandra Hodges of my staff at 404-562-7409.  
    

Sincerely, 
 
//s// 
 
Jackie Glaze 

      Associate Regional Administrator 
      Division of Medicaid & Children's Health Operations 
 
Enclosure 
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